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Explore the 5Ws (and 1H) for Routine Self-
Inspections 
Thursday, May 21, 2020, 1:00 p.m. EDT 
 
On 5/21/2020 at 1:00 p.m. EDT, the SMCX will host 
the “Explore the 5Ws (and 1H) for Routine Self-
Inspections” webinar. 

The webinar focuses on planning and implementing 
effective routine workplace self-safety inspections 
(hereafter called “self-inspections”). In it, we will discuss the purposes and 
benefits of self-inspections, how self-inspections differ from the inspections 
performed by safety and health (S&H) professionals, the 5Ws and 1H of 
effective self-inspections, and the quality assurance (QA) role S&H 
professionals can play to help ensure self-inspection effectiveness. 

This presentation is beneficial to personnel wanting to learn about what it takes to make a self-
inspection program effective. Attendees should have a basic understanding of routine self-inspection 
processes and procedures. Personnel gaining the most benefit from this presentation include those 
involved in designing and planning routine workplace self-inspection programs, or conducting routine 
workplace self-inspections, such as: S&H personnel, managers, supervisors and employees, 
Collateral/Additional Duty Safety (CDS/ADS) personnel, and non-supervisory personnel who 
participate in self-inspections. 

Please click the article headline or registration link here to register for this FREE webinar. 

For additional information on the SMCX’s services, please visit the SMCX-hosted website at:  
https://www.smscx.org/. 
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